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Here are a few updates and a follow-up request.

- We've had a terrific response to the request for old photos.  But we know you still have some old gems that you should share with the rest of
class.  Whether you're coming to homecoming or not, we'd really like to get scans of your best photos from Queen's.  We'll be showing these at
dinner on the Saturday night of homecoming, and we'll post the slide show on the science83.com website after homecoming for everyone else
to see.  Please email your pictures to queens.science83@gmail.com.

- Clark Hall will be open for Friday Ritual as a special Homecoming event.  The pub will be open from 11am until about 5pm, but it won't be
open in the evening.  Drop by Clark Hall if you arrive early enough, and then join the rest of the class at the Grizzly Grill on Princess street,
starting at 4pm.

- The Science83.com website has been updated with all the events for Homecoming and links to maps for the various venues.   We will
continue to update the website with any changes to the schedule, so check back regularly.

- If you can't make it to homecoming, but you want to pass on a personal message to the rest of the class, drop an email to
queens.science83@gmail.com
and we'll share your thoughts and best wishes at dinner on Saturday night, Sept 27th, and we'll post your note to the website.

Thanks all.


